M= 547 W. Jackson Boulevard, Chicago, IL 60661 312.322.6900 metrarail.com

February 2, 2017

VIA E-MAIL
Mr. Bill Stukel
Traffic Control & Protection

Email: bill@tcpsigns.com

RE: 17-FOIA-016 Info - Traffic Control and Barricade
Dear Mr. Stukel:

We are in receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5
ILCS 140/1 et seq.

On January 17, 2017, we received your request for information pertaining to an upcoming invitation for
bid for a traffic control and barricade contract. You requested information from the past 2 contracts
regarding pay item cost increase for this upcoming traffic control and barricade contract. Additionally,
you requested any other information that pertains to this contract that could be released to you
(“Request™).

I contacted you on January 18, to inform you that the portion of your Request regarding “any other
information that pertains to this contract” was overly broad and our Procurement Department could not
provide you with records without further specificity. I then asked if you would clarify the types of
documents you were seeking. You responded that same day modifying your Request for the pay item
bid tabulations for the current and previous contracts for traffic control and barricade services.

In response to your Request, Metra’s Procurement Department is providing you with the current (2013)
and previous (2007) contract bid tabulation sheets, as well as the current and previous price lists.

If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Kathleen E. Haton

Freedom of Information Officer
foia@metrarr.com

FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642

Attachments

Metra is the registered service mark for the Northeast Illinois Regional Commuter Railroad Corporation.



